


We are excited to announce that Spectacular Science Club will return this 

Spring term 2025 at Oak Lodge!


Spectacular Science Club is an after-school club that offers an hour of 
awesome fun in which children can learn more about the wonderful world of 
science. During each session, children are truly engaged with different hands-on 
science experiments, including making bird feeders, rockets, slime creations, 
ice-cream making, learning about the planets, tie-dying, lava lamps, marble runs, 
making stress-balls, hotels for bugs, salt crystals, walking water, potions, wind 
energy, vegetable battery, magnetic fields and lots, lots more!

Spectacular Science Club has been running since September 2018 and has 
proved to be a huge success. All teachers are trained and enthusiastic and have 
enhanced DBS checks.  

Sessions are held for one hour after school, and we have spaces in the following 
clubs:


Reception - Year 6 Tuesday 14th January 2025 - 25th March 2025 (10 
sessions)


KS1 (Reception, Year 1&2) Wednesday 15th January 2025 - 26th March 2025 
(10 sessions)


If you would like to secure your place for the Spring term 2025, please visit our 
website, which is now taking all bookings. 


www.spectacularscienceclub.co.uk


Kindest regards,

The Spectacular Science Team

http://www.spectacularscienceclub.co.uk

